
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/16/2022 8:04:57 PM

First name: Sarah

Last name: Knight

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hello

 

My name is Sarah and I was born and raised in Helena, MT. I am so deeply saddened to hear these plans to

"expand" the Holland Lake cabins and campground, and especially by a Utah company. The Montana I know and

love is becoming a playground for rich out of staters, and the families who have enjoyed this amazing lake are

seeing years of memories go down the drain. I am absolutely appalled that this is even a proposal by the Forest

Service. Coming from someone who deeply loves Montana, and this states amazing treasures, places like

Holland Lake won't even be accessible to the MAJORITY of people just like me. All I want to do I afford to live in

the place I love. Coming from a Montana local, I ABSOLUTELY oppose these plans, listen to the people this will

ACTUALLY EFFECT.  


